
RECEIVED 
KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSIO'' 

MAR O 2 2018 
CONSERVATION OIVISIOI\ 

WICHITA.KS FRICK ENERGY SERVICES. LLC 

Phil Frick, President 

TO: Rene Stucky- KCC UIC Department 

FROM: Phil Frick on behalf of JTC Oil, Inc. 

RE: Blunk Injection Applications for wells t-10 and 1-11; Docket E-22297 
API: Blunk 1-10: 15-059-27130 
API: Blunk 1-11: 15-059-27144 

Mr. Stucky: 

2018-03-0610:16:21 
Kansas Corporation Commission 

/s/ Lynn M. Retz 

It is our understanding that the applications for injection for the Blunk 1-10 and 1-11 wells have come under 

. significant protest and will require a hearing along with substantial additional work on the part of JTC to get the 

applications approved. Because of this, JTC has decided to withdraw the applications at this time. 

This letter serves as formal notice to the KCC that JTC would like to withdraw the applications and cancel the 

upcoming hearing. 

Regards, 

Phil Frick - President of Frick Energy Services, LLC on behalf of JTC Oil, Inc. 
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